
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 7:16 PM 
To: 'New York News Connection (NYNC)' 
 
Subject: Absolutely, yes! -- RE: Interview Request (Time Sensitive) 

 
Dear Edwin, 
 
I have just seen your e-mail.  Thank you.  I trust you are contacting me by way of follow-up to my 
January 4th e-mail as to what is happening, behind-the-scenes, in the Cuomo v. COELIG case.  Call me, at 
your convenience, anytime.   It’s an explosive, media-suppressed story, giving perspective to what 
occurred at today’s oral argument. 
 
Again, thank you. 
 
Elena 
914-421-1200 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
 

From: New York News Connection (NYNC) <ejviera@publicnewsservice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 12:15 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
Subject: Interview Request (Time Sensitive) 

 
Dear Elena, 
                    My name is Edwin J. Viera and I'm the New York producer from Public News 
Service. I'd like to speak with you about the oral arguments before the NYS Court of 
Appeals about COELIG's constitutionality and the challenge brought by former Governor 
Andrew Cuomo. I'm hoping to do an interview tomorrow or Thursday morning, though I can 
be flexible. The interview would only be about ten to fifteen minutes over the phone at the 
number listed below. Let me know as soon as possible, thank you. 
 
From, 
Edwin J. Viera 
Reporter/Producer 
Public News Service 
Cell: (516) 965-6051 

 
Subscribe to our three news podcasts on any platform. 
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